
 

 

 
Accessing the Pension website: 
The first time you access the site, you will see the following login screen. As a first-time user, you will select the 
“Register” button under “Logging in for the first time?”. 

 

You will be required to enter your last name, date of birth and the last five digits of your Social Security Number. 

In addition, you must also successfully enter the security verification that is displayed. 

 

Registering on the website: 
Following successful identification, you will be prompted to create a User ID and password. Thereafter, you will 
enter your User ID and password to access the site. 

In order to better protect your information, a security access step, known as multifactor authentication (MFA), 

has been added to the website. MFA combines your username and password with an additional security factor - 

a temporary numeric code sent to you each time you log in to the site.  



 

 

During the registration process, you will be asked to provide email addresses and phone numbers. This 

information will be used to provide your temporary numeric code when you subsequently log in to the site. 

Periodically, when you log in, you will be asked to confirm how you would like your temporary numeric code to 

be sent to you: via email, text message or a phone call, depending on the information you set up during 

registration. When you log into the site and are prompted for your MFA information, enter the temporary code 

you receive to complete the authentication process and access your personal account. 

Finally, you will also be asked to select secret questions and answers which will be used to retrieve your 

password should you forget it in the future. 

Web browser performance:  
The site is designed for optimal performance in the most current version of Safari, Chrome, Firefox or Internet 
Explorer, or the previous version of each of these browsers. If you use an earlier version of any of these 
browsers, or if you use any version of a browser that is not listed above, you may experience errors or be unable 
to use the tool correctly. 
 
 


